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June 18, 2015 
 
 
 
Dear Staff, Students and Parents/Guardians of Duke of Connaught Public School, 
 
I would like to share some administrative changes at Duke of Connaught Public School for the upcoming 
school year.  Vice-Principal John Kyriazis has decided to return to teaching.  We would like to thank Mr. 
Kyriazis for his commitment to Duke of Connaught and extend our very best to him as he leaves our 
school community.  He will be greatly missed by staff, students and parents at Duke of Connaught. 
 
On Wednesday, June 17, the Toronto District School Board approved a series of Principal and Vice-
Principal transfers and promotions within the system.  At this meeting, the Board approved the transfer of 
Kelli Helpert to the position of Vice-Principal at Duke of Connaught Public School.  This appointment is 
effective September 1, 2015. 
 
Ms. Helpert brings a wealth of experience and knowledge to Duke of Connaught PS, having been the 
Vice-Principal at Earl Grey Senior Public School, and most recently with the Section 23 Program of our 
Special Education Department.  She has demonstrated curriculum leadership in many areas and is 
committed to fostering a learning environment that engages and enhances academic and personal 
achievement for all students.  She has coordinated many projects and initiatives and has taken a lead role 
in the area of Special Education.  Her skills and experience will be an asset at Duke of Connaught PS. 
 
Please join us in welcoming Kelli Helpert to Duke of Connaught Public School. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
Sheila Cary-Meagher Elizabeth Addo 
Trustee Superintendent of Education (Interim) 
Ward 16 ER11 Family of Schools 
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